
  

On 25th November, our school had our Picnic Day. 

This year students in Primary 1 to Primary 3 went to 

Hong Kong Baptist Assembly and students in Primary 

4 to Primary 6 went to the Tai Tong Holiday Camp. I 

went to Hong Kong Baptist Assembly. The day was 

quite warm for a day in late November. The high 

temperature for the day was 26 degrees Celsius. I 

watched many students playing football and 

badminton. Many of them told me they were very 

hot but they said they were having fun. Many 

students offered me some of their snacks. It was 

very nice of them!  

On the way home  

the bus was quiet  

and some students 

looked tired so I  

think they had a  

good time. 

      ~ Mr Smith 
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